
 
To the World Journal of Gastroenterology, 
 

We would like to inform you that the manuscript entitled “Challenges involved in the 

application of artificial intelligence in gastroenterology: the race is on!,” which is 

currently under consideration for publication in your Journal, has been comprehensively edited by the 

senior author, who is a native English speaker, for any grammatical, semantical/stylistic and 

typographical errors. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
George Tsoulfas, MD, PhD, FICS, FACS 

 


